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September 2024 	
Dear Friend,

We are happy to start planning the 4th Annual Town of Huntington Polar Plunge taking place on Saturday, January 11th at Frank P Petrone Crab Meadow Beach. We hope that you will join us again in supporting our amazing athletes. I have included the sponsorship information for your review.

The Polar Plunge is a unique event where participants raise money for our athletes by asking family, friends, co-workers, etc. to support their efforts in “Freezin’ for a Reason” as they take the plunge into chilly waters. These brave souls are your neighbors, friends and of course Special Olympics athletes. With different levels of sponsorships, you can have the opportunity to have, but not limited to:

-Logo of your company on the back of over 300 Official Polar Plunge Sweatshirts
-Public & Market Exposure in the community
-Logo visibility on the Town of Huntington Polar Plunge Website & Facebook page
-Inclusion in the Town of Huntington Polar Plunge emails (min. of 10 to our database)
-Banner (provided by sponsor) at event visible for all present participants, spectators & media

With your support we can continue to support our athletes with more equipment, facility space, and safety supplies. There are no fees or costs to the athletes or their families connected with services provided by Special Olympics and your sponsorship to the Polar Plunge will directly support local Long Island athletes. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (631)- 386-8038 or adawson@nyso.org. On behalf of all the athletes of Special Olympics New York, thank you in advance for your consideration and I am looking forward to hearing from you!

Kindest Regards,
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Alexis Dawson
Director of Development
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